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October Theme Contest Winners

“Monstrous”
First Place
Steve Dottavio
Model Giant Spider and Victim
? Scale Non Theme Contest Winners
First Place
Al Hubert
Italeri JU-87 B2
1/72 Scale

Dave Blankenship
Monarch Models Nosferatu
? Scale

Dave Ball
Accurate Miniatures P-51B
1/48 Scale

Tim Ries
Polar Lights Forgotten
? Scale




NEW PAINT LINE ANNOUNCED

Mike Guest, owner of Wings
Wheels and Waves hobby
shop, with locations in
Massillon  and  Wooster,
attended the October meeting
to unveil his new line of hobby
paints.

Mike has acquired the rights to
the Model Car World paint
line, and in addition to con-
tinuing the automotive oriented colors he is expanding into military and
Federal Standard colors for the modeler.

These are plastic friendly lacquer paints that come thinned in the bottle for
airbrush use. Mike plans to sell the paints in one ounce bottles for $7.50.
He had a sample selection of colors he has formulated already, and has
plans to enlarge the selection of colors extensively in the coming months. He
can formulate the paints in flat,
semi-gloss and gloss finishes. The
tank hull he is holding in the photo
was painted in semi-gloss olive
drab. The finish was opaque,
complete and was very smooth,
almost smooth enough for decals
as is.

Wings Wheels and Waves s
located at 125 Erie St. North in
Massillon.  Telephone 330 830-
7755.

Find Mike on the net ath
www.wingswheelswaves.com
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One year after being unceremoniously booted from our long time meeting place at Cutler Realty
in North Canton, Fame Cities is moving it's meetfing venue again - voluntarily this time.
Beginning in January 2016 our meetings will be held at the Acme Fresh Market in North Canton,
just a stone’s throw from our previous Cutler location.

As well as being a more convenient meeting location for our members to the north, this change
allows us to revert back to our previous meeting schedule. Beginning in January, meetings will
be held on THIRD Monday of the month ot 68® PM. This all but eliminates the problems with
meeting/holiday clashes, and the rare but occasional February that doesn’t have a fourth Monday.

Below is a map showing the new location, and, for reference, it's relationship to the Cutler office.

Important Notes
The January meeting will be held January 18, 2016 at 6:00 PM at the Acme location.

Enter the Acme facility through the North entrance, turn left and go toward the back of the store.
The meeting room has a glass wall the looks onto the store, it's hard to miss.

NO FOOD or DRINK is allowed in the store. No exceptions.

1474 N Main 5t Notth
Canton, OH 44720
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